
October 25, 2019 

To: SD Public 

Utilities Commission 

The South Dakota Intrastate Pipeline Company is resubmitting its 

final draft tariff along with a red lined version of the final draft tariff for 

your approval. The final draft tariff is being resubmitted in order to 

correct references and to more fully reflect the final edited 

document. The redlined tariff is submitted for the convenience of 

the Commission in order to document the revisions from the original 

tariff.. The red line version does contain some formatting 

differences. 
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Lisa Murphy 

Vice President - CFO 

SDIP93@gmail.com 
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